ASX Announcement

Acknowledgement of Woolworths Group’s Announcement

Sydney: Wednesday, 14 December 2022

Endeavour Group notes the Woolworths Group's announcement today that it has sold 5.5% of the issued
share capital of Endeavour Group. Following the sale, the Woolworths Group retains a 9.1% interest in

Endeavour Group.

We also note that Woolworths has advised the market that it has no current intention to undertake a

further selldown in the short to medium term.

Endeavour will continue its close relationship with the Woolworths Group with a range of long-term
partnership agreements in place. These include the provision of supply chain solutions through Primary
Connect; a joint food and liquor offer through co-located BWS stores and online; payment services

provided by WPay; and BWS a key partner of Everyday Rewards.

The release of this announcement was authorised by the Board.
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